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Raszka Shelley

From: Jana Hofeditz <janamarie444@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 1:00 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Bill HB 3515

House Agriculture and Natural Resource Committee, 
Shelly Raszka, 
 
Please do not support bill HB 3515.  
The Grey Wolf is loved around the world! 
We as Europeans decimated the Wolves in Europe  
as well as many other species. 
Now in this land we chose as home, us Europeans  
are doing the same thing over here. We cant let this  
happen. We must learn from the mistakes we made. 
Now many tourist from around the world come here,  
to the US to see Wild Life. 
Lets use the non lethal tools ( Fox Lights Ect...) to save and bring 
population numbers back up to where they need to  
be for a balanced ecosystem. If we have preventative 
measures to protect ranchers , lets use them. 
Its time we use what we learned in kindergarten  
SHARE :)  
Please include the grey wolves on Oregon's list 
of threatened or endangered species 
 
Thank You , 
Jana Hofeditz 
470 Ironwood Road  
Reno Nevada 
89510 
425-213-9261    
   


